
 

We will start our new class text in English called ‘The Miraculous Journey of 

Edward Tulane.’ On a voyage from New York to London, Edward falls 

overboard and from there finds himself on an amazing journey. He travels 

with tramps, works as a scarecrow, comforts a dying child ... and finally 

learns what it is to truly love. 

In Maths, we will be covering fractions and 

decimals. 

Term 3’s Science topic is ‘Animals, including people’, where 

we will focus on teeth, the digestive system and food chains. 

We will continue with our learning about the Ancient 

Egyptians in History for Term 4. 

Dance and cosmic yoga will be the focus in PE next term. 

 

In RE, we will be continuing with our big question ‘Why do some people think 
that life is a journey and what experiences mark this?’ 

Reminders for Term 4: 
 

 PE is on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  

 Reading must be completed 3 times a week.  

 Times tables should be practised 3 times a week and will be tested on a Friday.  

 Spellings should be learnt throughout the week ready for testing on Friday.  
 Back to school - 19/02/24 
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